
 

 

 

 

 

 

After providing Vanpooling Services for over 35 years 

from Northern Virginia to the District of Columbia, 234 

Enterprises, Inc., ceased operations on October 31, 2018.  

It has been our pleasure to serve the citizens of the area 

for all these years.  However, the time comes with the 

onset of the Senior years and certain health issues to say, 

“It is time to move on and say that keeping the business 

running is just too much of a challenge.”  Wishing all our 

past customers the very best in their future endeavors. 

Sincerely, 

 

Michael & Carolyn May 


